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 Christmas Performances 
Please remember: 

 All photographs taken are for your private use and must not go 
on any social network sites, such as Facebook.  

 Tickets are only for adults. All school children will see the performance in the 
school day. 

 Unfortunately as young children are likely to make noises and distract from the 
performances, they should not attend. Please make alternative childcare         
arrangements. 

 All parents must remain seated during the whole performance. 
 
Many thanks in anticipation of your support. 
 
Due to fire regulations we are only allowed in most performances to allocate two 
tickets per family. If you would like any additional tickets, please ask the class 
teacher to see if there are any spare tickets available. 

Christmas Jumper Day Thursday 
21st December 
To celebrate the end of a very long term and get us 
in the Christmas spirit, we are  encouraging all the 
children to wear a Christmas jumper or 
‘Christmassy outfit’. 
 
Children are being asked to donate £1 to help raise 
funds for Myton Hospice and The TeamLily           
Foundation.  
Children do not have to wear any part of their     
uniform, if they choose to donate. 



 
Friday 15th December Nursery Christmas Performance 9:45am 

Nursery Christmas Performance 2:30pm 

Monday 18th December Key Stage One Christmas Performance 2:00pm 

Tuesday 19th December Reception Christmas Performance 9:45am 

Tuesday 19th December Key Stage One Christmas Performance 2:00pm 

Wednesday 20th December Reception Christmas Performance 2:00pm 

Thursday 21st December Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 21st December  Christmas Dinner Day 

Friday 22nd December End of the Autumn Term 

Monday 8th January 2024 In-Service Training Day. School closed 

Tuesday 9th January 2024 School returns @ 8:50am 

Dates for your Diary 

CHRISTMAS BINGO: Thank You  
 
Thank you for your support last week.  
We estimate nearly 250 people attended, with 
over £1700 raised.  
It was a joyful night. Thank you again. 

 

Happy Christmas 
On behalf of everyone connected to school I would like to wish you a very peaceful and    
relaxing Christmas and New Year. I would also like to thank you all for your support 
and kind words. It has been an extremely long but successful term.  
As always we acknowledge how fortunate we are to serve such an appreciative and  
supportive community. 

I look forward to seeing you all in 2024 on Tuesday 9th January at 8:50am 

 
Sir Simon of  Wembrook* 
 
 
* For those parents who do not know, the staff very kindly bought me the official title 
of Sir Simon of Wembrook for a significant birthday. Officially I can have it on my 
passport and although I do not use it a lot, when I do I am incredibly proud of the title.  
It is the best present I have ever had! 
 
                                                                                             


